
Good morning, 
 
Thank you for improving bill SB1008 with the dash three amendments, but I believe there is still too 
much harm done by the dash one amendments.  Therefore, I am writing you to urge you to do 
more.  Please include, at the very least, deadlines for retiring or retrofitting the dirty diesel engines still in 
use. 
 
--  
Sincerely, 
 
Regina Galbick 
rgalbick@gmail.com 
(503) 853-3188 
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